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Sixty years after the start of  the Korean War, we look back at the challenges and sacrifices that faced 
women who chose to serve their country during this time. Join the Department of  Defense 60th 
Anniversary of  the Korean War Commemoration Committee as we celebrate their service and sacrifices. 
Also included is a special screening of  the documentary “The Real MASH”.

Keynote: Brigadier General (Promotable) Leslie A. Purser 
Director, Intel, Ops, Plans, and Policy

Featuring: Lieutenant General Patricia D. Horoho, Army Surgeon General,  
Commander, U. S. Army Medical Command

 Brigadier General Wilma L. Vaught, USAF (Ret.) 
Foundation President,  Women In Military Service For America Memorial

 Colonel David J. Clark, Executive Director, Department of  Defense  
60th Anniversary of  the Korean War Commemoration Committee

 Lieutenant Colonel (Promotable) Nancy Cantrell 
Army Nurse Corps Historian, Office of  Medical History

 Panel of  Distinguished Women Veterans of  the Korean War

When:  Friday, March 9, 2012 
1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Where:  Women In Military Service For America Memorial 
Arlington, Virginia

RSVP to koreanwar@conus.army.mil or 703-545-0011 
Light refreshments will be served following the event


